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24 September 2018 
  
 
Dear Resident/Business, 

 

Re: Proposed Boundary Change to make parking easier - Wick Road 

 

The works currently being carried out on Wick Road by the Council’s Highways team have               

resulted in the loss of all parking bays on the northern side of the road. As a result, Parking                   

Services have received requests from some residents on Wick Road asking for the             

opportunity to park in nearby zone L roads (see enclosed map); which are also close to                

their properties.  

 
While some parking bays are being retained on the southern side of Wick Road, the loss of                 

the parking bays on the northern side of the road has significantly reduced the number of                

parking spaces available; and has led to increased demand for the remaining bays. The              

reduction in the number of parking spaces on Wick Road will make it very difficult for                

residents and businesses in the area to park adjacent to their homes or business premises,               

and they may need to park several streets away.  

 

In response to the requests we received, and to make it easier for residents and businesses                

in the northern section of Wick Road to park closer to their properties, we are proposing to                 

amend the parking zone boundary on the northern section of Wick Road (around property              
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numbers 3 to 243 Wick Road, The Tiger Pub and sections of the Wyke Estate and move                 

them from Parking zone Q into Parking Zone L (see enclosed map).  

 

This change will allow residents to park on nearby roads such as Ballance or Hassett Road,                

providing the opportunity for them to park closer to their properties.  

 

Currently, the hours of operation in both zones are the same, and therefore will not have                

any additional impact to residents’ parking if this change goes ahead.  

 

Please see enclosed map for more information regarding the changes being proposed. 

 
Please note that this proposal will only affect Zone Q permit holders, we are not               

proposing any changes to estate parking permits or the parking bays with the             

estates.  

 

To have your say, please complete the enclosed questionnaire and send back to us using               

the freepost envelope provided by the ​7 November 2018​. 

 

What happens next? 
 
7 November 2018 
Consultation closes, please ensure you return your completed questionnaire before this           

date 

 

January 2019 
Results of the consultation along with the details of any changes being made will be made                

available to the public. 

 

If you have any further queries regarding the above, please email us at             

consultparking@hackney.gov.uk alternatively you can contact our Service Centre on 020          

8356 8877. 

Kind Regards, 

mailto:consultparking@hackney.gov.uk


 
Kevin Keady 
Head of Parking and Markets services 
 


